SUMMER G.O.

March 2023

Dear Parents,

Summer before/after school care will be offered from 6:30am-7:30am and 3:20pm-5:30pm during Summer Journey from May 30 - June 23. Students entering Kindergarten through 4th Grade (based on 23-24 school year) are eligible for the program. This service is only available for children ages 5-10. DUE TO LICENSING, CHILDREN NEED TO BE AT LEAST 5 YEARS OLD BY MAY 30th AND CANNOT REACH THE AGE OF 11 BY JUNE 23rd TO ATTEND SUMMER GO.

All prior GO balances must be paid in full to sign up for Summer GO. A snack will be served daily during after school GO. If your child is currently enrolled in GO for the 22-23 school year, simply fill out the form below stating that you would like your child to attend Summer GO. If your child is NOT currently enrolled in GO, fill out the information below and the appropriate enrollment forms will be emailed to you. The cost of the program is a flat \$60 fee per child for the entire summer program which includes mornings and afternoons from May 30 through June 23. This fee is nonrefundable. If you and your child are interested in participating in Summer GO, please fill out the information below and return it to the Eugene Field office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Eugene Field front office at (660)562-3233, or email Mrs. Kassie Murphy, at jones@maryviller2.com.

Name of Child_______ Current 2022-23 Grade Level______ My child currently participates in GO and would like to be enrolled in Summer GO.

_____ My child has not participated in GO for the 2022-2023 school year and would like to be enrolled in Summer GO. Please send me enrollment forms.

My child is interested in the following GO times: _____ Morning _____ Afternoon

Parent/Guardian: ______

Address: ______

Phone Number: ______

Email: ______

*PLEASE ENROLL YOUR CHILD AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE CAN BEGIN STAFFING THE PROGRAM.